
31st March 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope everyone has a great Easter holiday and school reopens on Monday 17th April 2023. We are all hop-

ing for some good weather. 

Thank you to everyone who had sent in entries for the Decorated Egg competition. There were some bril-

liant ideas, the children thought up some very clever ways of using an egg.  The winners were,  

Reception - Alfie-Joe and Oscar 

Year 1 - Muhammad Usmaan and Donte  

Year 2– Milo and Fred 

Year 3 –Theo and Oscar  

Year 4 –Lilly and Maimoonah  

Year 5 –Louis and Harley  

Year 6 - Mia and Grace  

 

 

We went to Church for a visit on Thursday, the children enjoyed listening to Michelle the vicar explaining 

about Easter. The children also had a brilliant Easter disco which was organised by the PTA and we would 

like to thank everyone who helped to organise it. 

We have just closed the nominations for two new parent governors for the school governing committee. I 

would like to thank Mr Shah and Miss Shipley, whose terms of office have come to an end, for all the work 

they have done for the school. They have made a real difference to the school and helped it to improve 

over the years. Our two new parent governors are going to be Mr Stansfield and Mrs Parveen who both 

have children in Year 3 and Year 2. We wish them all the best in this new venture and they will both make 

excellent additions to the governors at Primet Primary School. 

Remember, any problems, at home please contact school so we can help you in any way we can.  Please 

contact us if your circumstances change, even if it is not school related, we may have the answer or know 

where you can get support.  

I hope everyone has a great holiday and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

 

 

NEWS 



NEWS 
31st March 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
Reception - Kobi, Carter 
Year 1 –Brian-Darren, Muhammad        
Usmaan 
Year2 –Lacie, Milo 
Year 3 -Katelyn,Noel 
Year 4 –Klay, Sarah  
Year 5 –Maya,Ihtisham  
Year 6 –Umme, Mckenzie 
Lunchtime - KS1 - Beatrice KS2 -Zohra,  
Aliza  
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

Dates for your Dairy  

31st March -BREAK UP 1.15pm  
17th April –Return to school  
20th April—Year 4 swimming ses-
sions start  
1st May –Bank Holiday 
8th May -Bank Holiday - SATS week 
(KS2)  
11th May Year 2 Fleetwood Trip  
15th May-KS1 SATS week  
29th May-Break up  

BIKE WINNER  

Congratulations to Carter on winning the 

bike for 100% attendance.  

Here are some of the DT projects the children have been doing this term.  

We hope you all have a lovely Easter 

break. 

School Re-opens on 17th April 2023 


